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At the Board Meeting on February 16, the General Insurance Association of 

Japan (GIAJ) decided to provide support totaling 1,708.88 million yen to 38 projects, 
including four new ones, by utilizing investment income from CALI (Compulsory 
Automobile Liability Insurance) premiums, which was contributed by general 
insurance companies. 

 
Since 1971, the GIAJ has used this investment income to support various 

projects, including those for automobile accident prevention and support for victims 
of such accidents. 

 
In FY2023, we will continue to focus on support for car accident victims and their 

families, while increasing efforts to prevent such accidents by reflecting recent 
changes in the traffic environment. 

  
Regarding automobile accident prevention measures, in order to gather a wide 

range of information on various related initiatives and examine projects and 
research that are more in line with current social needs, an open application system 
has been introduced since FY 2019. 
 

-end- 

A total of 1.17 billion yen decided to be provided 
for CALI Investment Income Contribution Projects 
for FY 2023 
～CALI Investment Income to be used for automobile accident 

prevention measures and victim assistance 


